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Good afternoon Gavin,       Having a quick look, the report provided is a (pretty good) tree sur vey, tree categorisation and tree  constraints plan. To me it looks as though that is all that has been instructed by the client at this  point. This would then be used alongside the design to produce an Arboricultural   Impact  Assessment   where the impact to a nd from all retained trees on site would be assessed and damage  mitigation discussed and then an Arboricultural   Method Statement which would outline how the  trees would be protected during and after works, who would have responsibility for elements of  prot ection and outline a timeline of events.         There is currently no consideration for the development and its impact on retained   trees and so this  element of the report alone is not adequate to satisfy planning requirements.       In the first instance, I would suggest contacting the consultant and asking if an AIA or AMS or tree  protection plan has been instructed?     I hope this helps, I am hopefully available   tomorrow afternoon before we leave, I have a little work  to complete in   the interim...     Regards,         Rory Hobbs,   Managing Director,   RH Tree Consultants Ltd,   07446 339145  


